
August 10, 2020 Radio Spot 

Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, your Pendleton School District 

Superintendent, and Tricia Mooney, Hermiston School District 

Superintendent.  We want to encourage you to stay safe in the 

face of this pandemic. As residents of Umatilla County, we are all 

in this together.  At baseline level, everything improves from here.  

To return students to school, to better the economy for our 

communities and business owners, and to ensure the health of 

each other, we must take the necessary steps.  If you must 

venture out of the house, please socially distance when around 

others and wear your mask if you are unable to keep a safe 

distance.  We can flatten the curve together and beat COVID.  If 

you feel ill, show the signs or symptoms of COVID, or have been 

in contact with someone who has tested positive, please stay 

home and help prevent the spread of the virus.  As leaders of 

school districts, we have a heart for the kids.  We miss them!  We 

are Pendleton and Hermiston, working together to bring our kids 

back to school.  Let’s all work together to fight the virus. 


